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Questions re: Salem/Hope Creek

Ali

Gene,

Thanks. Do you have a copy of the letter from PSEG? Dan provided me with the version we received from
the company last Friday, but I have not seen the revised one that was apparently submitted on Monday.

Neil

>>> Eugene Cobey 06/29/04 09:23PM >>>
Neil,

We received PSEG's letter on Friday, June 25, 2004.

We should issue a response to the letter by the end of July. Our future inspection plans will likely not be
issued until after we conduct the mid-cycle reviews.

Gene

>>> Neil Sheehan 06/29104 03:I1PM >>>
Dan,

I just received a call from "Inside NRC" asking if we've received the letter from PSEG yet that the
company promised at the recent meeting to send us. Have we? Also, the reporter would like to know
when we'll announce our work environment inspection plans for Salem/Hope Creek (in response to the
letter). What would be the best response to that?

Neil

CC: A. Randolph Blough; Cynthia Bixler
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